
NOTICE OF TENDER CANCELLATION 
 

COMMUNICATION RACKS, POWER DISTRIBUTION UNITS  
AND PATCH PANELS (NBP/ITG/PW/16012011) 

 
With reference to the advertisement published on January 16, 2011 
requesting proposals for the aforementioned, please note that the tender 
has been cancelled with immediate effect. 
 
Wing Head, IT Procurement 
Information Technology Division,  
National Bank of Pakistan, 
 
Floor # 4, Annexe Building, Head Office, 
I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi, Pakistan 
 

 


